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         June 11, 2018 
To:      Butch Willette DCDR 
            Howard Sprow VCDR 
            Barry Rice SO-MT 
 

The PV program within Division 10 is performing well below expectations 2018. Division 10 
has completed 774 Program Visits this year. Of the forty-one qualified Program Visitors from 
all 4 Flotillas only eighteen have performed Program Visits this year. That is a 44% 
participation of the qualified members. This is a dramatic decrease in interaction with our 
partners compared to previous years. 

 
Respectfully submitted. 
 
Michael Lewis Butt 
SO-PV D10 


